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June 3, 2022 
 
 
City Council President Ian Abreu 
Honorable Members of the City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 
 
Dear Council President Abreu and Honorable Members of the City Council: 
 
I respectfully submit for your consideration the CPA annual budget for fiscal year 2023 to appropriate 
and reserve from the Community Preservation Fund annual revenues in the amounts recommended 
by the Community Preservation Committee for committee administrative expenses and community 
preservation projects in fiscal year 2023. The Community Preservation Committee approved the 
budget at the May 31, 2022 meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Janine da Silva            
Chair     
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